
 

NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Roxanne Brower, President 

  Members of the School Board 
 

THROUGH: Stewart McDonald, Superintendent 

 

THROUGH: Linda Saito, Assistant Superintendent 
 

FROM: Liz Noble, Director of Curriculum & Instruction 

 

DATE: March 20, 2018 
 

SUBJECT: Resolution 18-06 District Staff Appreciation Week   MEMO#: SB18-155 

May 7-11, 2018      (Action Item) 
 

    

NSBSD Strategic Plan Goal:    

Goal 2.0 Qargi/Community Spirit: Fostering the reclamation and recovery of the responsibility each of us 

have for living by Iñupiaq values. This holds we, as a people, accountable at the personal and community 

levels for “walking the talk,” embodying the QARGI spirit and commitment to education.  

 

Objective 2.1 Students & Staff in Community: Facilitate staff involvement in the community and village 

events and integrate community projects into unit development to “foster the spirit of volunteerism.” 
 

Recommendation:  

A Resolution Recognizing the Week of May 7-11, 2018 as District Staff Appreciation Week.  

Issue Summary:   

Resolution 18-06, urges parents, leaders, and community members across the Slope to recognize 

May 7-11, 2018, as Staff Appreciation Week. The vision and dedication of our entire staff 

supports the North Slope students in receiving the best educational learning opportunities in the 

State. From this, we have our administrators, principals, assistant principals, teachers, support 

staff, and School Board to thank.  

 

Motion: 

  

“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education adopt Resolution 18-06, A Resolution Recognizing 

the Week of May 7-11, 2018 as District Staff Appreciation Week.   

 

Motion by____________________________ Seconded by________________________ 

Advisory Vote________________________ Vote_______________________________ 


